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Dianne Boisvert

Subject: FW: [Ext]Re: 32 Forrester Street- Tree and Sidewalk

 
 
From: Katelyn E. Sullivan  
Sent: June 04, 2021 11:56 AM 
To: Dianne Boisvert 
Subject: FW: [Ext]Re: 32 Forrester Street- Tree and Sidewalk 
 
From: Connie Preston [mailto:connie.preston@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2021 11:55 AM 
To: Katelyn E. Sullivan; Jamie Tuccolo 
Subject: [Ext]Re: 32 Forrester Street- Tree and Sidewalk 
 
external e-mail use caution opening  
Hi Katelyn,   
I just spoke to the neighbor at 25 Forrester St. and she would like to see 3 Japanese Snowbell (Styrax japonicus) as the 
species at 32 Forrester (instead of Okame Cherry). I fully agree with her.  
Could you please make that change?   
Thanks so much,   
Connie 

Sent from my iPad 
 

On May 27, 2021, at 2:05 PM, Connie Preston <connie.preston@gmail.com> wrote: 

  
Hi Katelyn & Jamie. 
I stopped by the house and recommend 3 Okame cherry trees spread evenly across the front of the 
house.  There is a long stretch with no trees on that side of the house so these small, flowering trees will 
add a lot to the area.  I was able to talk with 2 neighbors and they support the plan as well. 
The sidewalk is cement in reasonable condition.   
Thanks, 
Connie  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
  

From: Katelyn E. Sullivan 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: Jamie Tuccolo; Connie Preston 
Subject: 32 Forrester Street- Tree and Sidewalk 
  
Hi Jamie and Connie- 
  
A full rehab and addition project at 32 Forrester Street will most likely trigger the tree and sidewalk 
ordinance. The developers do not have final construction costs numbers yet. Can you please send me 
your recommendations? There is an existing sidewalk.  
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Thank you, 
Katelyn 
  
Katelyn Sullivan  
Office of Planning & Development 
City of Newburyport 
60 Pleasant Street 
Newburyport, MA 01950 
978.465.4400 
  
  
  
  


